
Date: 8/19/2016 10:24:28 AM 
Subject: RE: DRAFT Executive Order for Veterans

From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

I was not part of the original conversation, but I believe it was supposed to be an entity that dovetailed with the
MBTF in some fashion to avoid having two groups working towards the same or very similar issues. This new group is 
veterans-focused, so it might work best to create it as a subset or subcommittee of the MBTF.

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 9:49 AM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: Glaccum, David; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: DRAFT Executive Order for Veterans

Was this group intended to be a subset or subcommittee of the MBTF or a whole separate task force? 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 18, 2016, at 9:03 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Attached is a DRAFT Executive Order for the veterans study entity. Please review the language and
provide specific feedback on the highlighted portions, which are incomplete or undecided. At this point, 
it may be helpful to go ahead and seek input from Representative James Smith as well.

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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